WHAT TO EXPECT IF YOU ATTEND

ENTRANCES
Our main entry doors will be the only doors open for entrance. All exterior doors will be available for

exit. Our greeters will not be making physical contact with you; however, they will be assessing your
physical health prior to your entry. Please plan on arriving early.

Hand sanitizer will be available.

FACE MASKS

We are encouraging you to wear one. If you do not have one, we have some available

for you.

SEATING IN SANCTUARY

Rows are 6ft. Apart. Please sit with your family/household.

Once auditorium reaches occupancy, we will have additional seating in the fellowship hall.

BEVERAGES & SNACKS

We will have the water fountain covered and will not be serving beverages or snacks

until further notice. You are welcome to bring your own.

ANNOUNCEMENTS & SERMON NOTES

Our bulletins will continue to be sent via email. We will not have bibles, pens or bulletins available.

Please bring your own.

COMMUNION & OFFERING

Communion bread and juice will be in cups, set out on trays in different locations.

Each family can go to the closest location and partake. We ask that you maintain social distancing.

Tithes & Offerings may be given online or in the offering boxes or trays.

CLEANING

The building has been cleaned and disinfected.

We love and miss you; however, if you are sick, please stay home.

With these changes and all the uncertainty, we appreciate your patience.



